From: Marianne Schorer

To: Reapportionment

Subject: Testimony for A Fair and Transparent Redistricting Process in 2021
Date: Sunday, September 12, 2021 8:25:08 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

It is egregious and illegal for any politician to redraw election district maps so that they can pick their voters.
Voters should choose their representatives!

We want districts to be drawn fairly in a way whereby voters have the power to choose their representatives.
In order to do that we need the following:

An end to redistricting by representatives for representatives.

A nonpartisan commission in charge of redistricting.

Transparency with oversight and input throughout the entire process.

Sincerely,

Marianne Schorer

224 West Lyon Farm Drive
Greenwich, Ct.06831
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